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The Alaska Board of Nursing will not accept the Online IELTS Indicator Test or the TOEFL At 
Home Test at this time as recommended by the National Council of State Boards of Nursing, 
as it has been determined that at home tests are not a reliable indicator of English 
proficiency.  The Board will continue to monitor advancements in remote proctoring 
technology and may allow the use of at home tests in the future.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


